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Date: November 18, 2015                        
          
To:  Ohio Health Partners 
 
From:  CareSource® 
 
Subject:   Vision Benefit Change UPDATE 

 

 
Recently CareSource posted a Network Notification telling you about a vision benefit 
change effective 1/1/2016. Some of the information was incorrect. We wanted you to 
have the correct information as soon as possible. Please use this notification as the 
most current information and disregard any previous notice. 
 
Effective 1/1/2016, CareSource will no longer cover deluxe frames or progressive 
lenses for CareSource Medicaid members. 
   
If a CareSource Medicaid member requests deluxe frames and / or progressive lenses, 
please advise the patient these services are no longer paid for by CareSource and 
share with them the frames and lenses that are covered by their plan. 
  
Standard frames and lenses will continue to be paid in full by CareSource: 
 

  Ages 21 – 59:  1 complete frame and 1 pair of lenses every two years. 

  Ages 20 and younger or 60 and older:  1 complete frame and 1 pair of 

lenses every year. 

We apologize for any confusion this may have caused. If you have questions, please 
call your health partner representative or Health Partner Services at 1-800-488-0134. 


